
Your Ultimate Island Escape

Who are the friends?

The Friends work to :

Contact Us

580-298-5649

foapl5649@gmail.com

Facebook: 
Friends of the Antlers Library

104 S.E. 2nd Antlers, OK 74523

Join us today!

Increase awareness of the library’s
resources and services. Develop
support for the library’s activities.
Raise funds for items outside of the
library budget. The group has hosted
book sales and bake sales, worked to
clean closets and plant flowers,
applied for grants, and even dressed
up for Summer Reading Program. The
main project supported is annual
participation in the Oklahoma Virtual
Library.

Friends of the Antlers Library is an
organization made up of civic-minded
men, women, and children. The group
consists of a board and a general
body of supporters. The Board meets
once a month to plan projects. The
General Body meets once a year but
may be called upon to help with
events.

A 501C3 non-profit organization 

Donations are tax-deductible.
 

President * Jennifer McNutt
Vice President * Marie Miller

Treasurer * Jan Powers
Secretary * Kathie O’Keefe
Director-at-large * Vacant

Director-at-large * Jennifer Ellis
Membership Chair * Carla Deupree
Ex-Officio Member * Patti Lehman


